
 

13 June 2025  
 

Lord Street, Newtown - Stormwater Upgrade Works 

Dear Resident, 

Inner West Council will soon be investing $600,000 to improve the drainage in Lord 
Street & Railway Parade (under Bedwin Road), Newtown to better manage 
stormwater by mitigating localised flooding.  

Timing of work  

Preconstruction works will commence the week starting Monday 23 June 2025. 
Construction is scheduled to follow with anticipated completion by Friday 30 
August 2025, weather permitting. 

Reducing construction impacts 
Access to properties will be maintained, however during construction, please do 
not park next to or near the works in progress. 

Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site. 

Enquiries   

Council’s contractor:  Civotek P/L  
Ibrahim Hawat, Project Manager   
0416 661 160  

Council officer:   Paul Lunniss, Project Manager,   
02 8595 2423  
paul.lunniss@innerwest.nsw.gov.au  

  
We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these 
important works.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Predrag Gudelj | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 


